
PROCEEDINGS OF MINUTES OF A SPECIAL MEETING 

OF THE TOWN OF OAK GROVE, LOUISIANA 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 21, 2017 – 3:30 P.M. 

 

The Town Council of Oak Grove met in special session on Wednesday, December21, 2017 at 

3:30 P.M.  Present for the meeting were Council Members Nevels, Rye, Walker and Haynes.  

Council Member Philley was absent.  Mayor Holland presided. 

 

Invocation was led by Council Member Haynes. 

 

Brian Harrell with Denmon Engineering presented the council with proposed changes to the 

original low bid for the sewer treatment plant improvements.  The changes were made in an 

effort to save money on the project because the original bids for the project were higher than 

expected and not within the planned budget.  The Original bid from Dixie Overland 

Construction, LLC was for $1,487,189.00.  The proposed changes would bring the construction 

cost down to approximately $1,100,000. After reviewing the plans and proposed changes, 

Council Member Nevels made a motion, seconded by Council Member Rye to accept the bid 

from Dixie Overland Construction, LLC along with the changes.  The motion passed 

unanimously. 

 

With no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 3:55 P.M. 

 

 

______________________________  ______________________________ 

MELLISSA CORLEY, LCMC   ADAM T. HOLLAND, MAYOR 
 


